
From: Judith Hurlburt
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Support FOR LC19
Date: Friday, January 17, 2020 8:42:00 PM

I am a small business owner in Bend, OR and very concerned about climate issues in Oregon
and in the world.

I am writing in SUPPORT of LC19 and getting it passed.  I want  Oregon  act as a model for
healthy future of this state itself and as the United States.

Get it passed this time!!  Please!

-- 
Judy Hurlburt
1343 NE 6th St
Bend, OR 97701
907-240-6792


